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External Email

Dear UTC,
 
Attached is a comment letter from the City of Kirkland pertinent to the hearing this evening on
docket item UE – 200980.
 
Thank you,
 
David Barnes, CSBA, LEED AP                        
Senior Planner
Planning & Building Department                        
City of Kirkland
425-587-3250
dbarnes@kirklandwa.gov
 
Please don't print this e-mail unless you really need to. Reduce, Reuse, Recycle.  Incorporate sustainable practices
and plan to execute them in your daily routine.
 

NOTICE: This e-mail account is part of the public domain. Any correspondence and
attachments, including personal information, sent to and from the City of Kirkland are subject
to the Washington State Public Records Act, Chapter 42.56 RCW, and may be subject to
disclosure to a third party requestor, regardless of any claim of confidentiality or privilege
asserted by an external party.
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